[bookmark: _GoBack]I had a meeting with Tracy Rickman, the previous Fire Technology Director for Rio Hondo College. Tracy developed the Wildland Fire Technology at Rio Hondo College and is supportive of the development and implementation of a Wildland Fire Technology program at all colleges in the LA County Region. The current Fire Technology Director at Rio Hondo College, Andy Gryzwa is also supportive of Mt San Antonio College developing a Wildland Fire Technology program. Andy has sent me all of their curriculum and syllabi for all their wildland courses including the Wildland Fire Academy. I have been in regular contact with Rio Hondo Fire Technology professors to discuss all aspects of the program.  
